From: Molly Plunkett
To: licensing

Cc: <u>Eileen Dresser; Davies, Wynn; Matt Aspin; Cole, Yannette [NWMUS]</u>

**Subject:** Application for Liquor License for Cifuentes **Date:** Tuesday, September 20, 2022 7:47:30 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

## Hello Sir or Madam,

I write on behalf of and as a board member of Allied Partners, a consortium of Madison churches that support the Allied neighborhood. We recently learned of the Cifuentes application and discussed it at our meeting monthly meeting this morning. We understand from members of the Allied community that they oppose the granting of a liquor license for a store at 4633 Verona Road. This neighborhood with assistance from the City of Madison has worked long and hard to return the area to a safe space for families to live. There are already 4 other businesses that sell liquor; there is no need or justification for additional liquor sales.

Please deny this application. Thank you for your consideration.

Molly Plunkett Prairie Unitarian Universalist Society Social Action Committee 2010 Whenona Drive, Madison (Allied Dunn's Marsh neighborhood) Allied Partners Board Member